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BRITISH ENERGY PLC

OPERATIONAL UPDATE - SIZEWELL B AND HEYSHAM 1
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Sizewell B

Following its announcement last week regarding Sizewell B's statutory
maintenance outage, British Energy is continuing to carry out further tests as
part of its inspection programme.

To date, the additional tests have revealed no significant surface defects and
work continues to characterise and assess the significance of the unusual
indication found from the original ultrasonic examination. British Energy is
working with independent experts and is in regular contact with HM Nuclear
Installations Inspectorate on these findings, and the progress of its inspection
programme.

Based on these findings, British Energy now estimates that it is unlikely that
invasive repairs will be required.  On this basis, it expects that the plant
should be returned to service by mid November, as indicated last week. If
invasive repairs are required, a further announcement will be made.

Heysham 1

On 28 October both reactors at Heysham 1 were safely shut down following a
failure of a seawater cooling pipe within the turbine hall.  Both reactors were
shut down manually and the site's safety systems operated normally.  There was
no radiological release.  The leak in the pipe has now been stopped and the
water has been removed from the turbine hall.  Work to repair the pipe is
ongoing and an investigation as to the cause of the fault is taking place.  It
is expected that the plant should be returned to service by mid November.

Financial impact

The financial impact of these events is likely to be material, principally as a
result of the need to replace approximately 0.8 TWh of aggregate lost output
which had previously been sold forward.

Contacts:
Andrew Dowler          Financial Dynamics, Media                   020 7831 3113
Paul Heward            British Energy, Investor Relations          01355 262 201

Website: www.british-energy.com
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